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I oppose HB4159. Providing services for illegals that have entered into our country  

will create a hardship to Oregon. Oregon has the 2nd largest homeless population in  

the United States. This will increase our homeless population by putting out the  

Welcome Map to more homeless people and drugs. Why should the Oregon  

taxpayers have to take care of illegals coming into our State.  We have created a 

vacuum, and every tax paying citizen can see the give away programs that are going 

on. 


